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June 6, 2017 

 

Westwood Planning Board 

50 Carby Street 

Westwood, MA 02090 

 

Re: Lot 6 – Delapa Circle 

 Westwood, MA 

 

Dear Board Members, 

 

The applicant, Dela Construction Co. Inc., is proposing to construct a single family 

dwelling at 16 Delapa Circle (Lot 6) in Westwood, Massachusetts. The existing site is a 

40,211 square foot undeveloped lot located off Delapa Circle at the intersection of 

Dela Park Road. 

 

The proposed construction will result in approximately 25,000 square feet of land 

disturbance for the construction of the dwelling, driveway, landscape areas, utilities 

and related grading. The proposed house construction as shown on the site plan will 

require importing 2,332 cubic yards of material. 
 

Enclosed herewith is the application for Special Permit under Section 7.1 to import 

more than 200 cubic yards of material. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate 

to contact our office. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Yours truly, 

GLM Engineering Consultants Inc. 

 

 

Robert S. Truax 

Project Manager/Design Eng. 




